
  

 
 

DIARY DATES​
2024/2025 
 

March 
Friday 21​ ​ Comic Relief and Cake Sale 
Monday 24​ ​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ All classes except 
Oak/Maple 
Tuesday 25​ ​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ Oak/Maple only 
Thursday 27​​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ All classes 
Saturday 29​ ​ Easter Quiz and Egg Hunt 
April 
Friday 4 ​ ​ Last Day Term 4 
​ ​ ​ No Trinity Plus 
Tuesday 22​  ​ First Day Term 5 
Monday 28​ ​ Share my work: Sycamore 
Tuesday 29​ ​ Share my work: Beech 
​ ​ ​ Share my work: Chestnut 
May 
Thursday 1​ ​ Share my work: Pine 
Friday 2​ ​ Share my work: Maple 
Tuesday 6​ ​ Share my work: Hazel 
Thursday 8​ ​ Share my work: Willow 
Friday 9​ ​ Share my work: Oak 
Saturday 17​ ​ Colour Run 
Friday 23​ ​ Last Day Term 5 
June 
Monday 2​ ​ First Day Term 6 
Saturday 28​ ​ Summer Fair 
July 
Friday 18 ​ ​ Last Day Term 6 
​ ​ ​ No Trinity Plus 

 

HEADS UPDATE 
from Amanda Seager 
This week the teachers have had some training as they have 
all had the chance to meet with an education specialist and 
talk through their plans for the subject area they take the 
lead on. Primary teachers are very often not specialists in 
any one curriculum area (but they are absolutely brilliant at 
managing the varied needs of a class of small children!) and 
teachers take responsibility for a particular subject and lead 
on that across the school, offering a point of contact and 
support for their colleagues. In order to make sure our 
curriculum remains the best it can be, it is important that we 
give the teachers time and expertise to develop their roles 
as subject leads. So with that in mind, each teacher had an 
individual meeting to discuss where they currently are with 
their subject and to make sure their plans for the future of 
their subject will enable continued progress. It also meant I 
had some time in classes this week with the children, which 
is always lovely. 
 
In my assembly with the children in Year 1 and Year 2, I 
talked to them about the Big Walk and Wheel Challenge 
coming up next week and the week after. Following on from 
our work last week on ‘Change Sings’, the children are very 
keen to do what they can to make a positive change. Schools 
across the country will be taking part in the challenge and 
the children were very excited to think they could be part of 
bringing about a nationwide change. It will be amazing if 
parents and grandparents can support the children to walk, 
scoot or cycle to school as much as possible over the next 
couple of weeks. It doesn’t have to be the whole of your 
normal journey to school, even parking a little further away 
than you would usually do and walking a little bit further 
helps, and counts. 
 
To help us, Frome Town Council have organised three great 
activities to take place during the fortnight. Firstly, next 
Tuesday morning we can meet up with Mojo Moves at the 
bandstand in Victoria Park for music, fun and laughter as we 
make our way to school. Next Thursday, Dr Bike will be here 
all day ready and willing to check the children’s bikes. If you 
would like your child’s bike checked (minor repairs can also 
be carried out) all you need to do is make sure it is in school 
on Thursday morning. If your child rides their bike but you 
don’t want it to be checked, just leave it in the bike rack as 
normal. Finally, on Monday March 31st the smoothie bike 
will be here and the older children will have the chance to 
use their pedal power to make a smoothie. Hopefully a fun 
and active couple of weeks coming up! 
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School News 
 

Walk and Wheel Challenge 
Monday 24 March - Friday 4 April 
The annual Walk and Wheel Challenge starts 
next week and will take place during the last 
two weeks of this term.  We would love as 
many families as possible to support it, even if 
that is by parking a little further away and 
walking a little further than usual. 
 
Frome Town Council are supporting us by 
putting on three great events: 
Tuesday 25th March - Walking Bus Frome 
Town Council are excited to kick off the Big 
Walk & Wheel fun with Trinity First School next 
Tuesday 25th March. 
 
Cheryl Sprinkler from Mojo Moves welcomes all 
Trinity students to join her at the bandstand in 
Victoria Park from 8 am for some morning 
movement in the sunshine. At 8.20, Cheryl will 
lead revellers, dancing and walking around the 
park, and up to Trinity School. Everyone is 
welcome to come along, join the fun and feel 
the benefits of actively travelling to school.  It is 
important to note that all children must be 
accompanied to the school gates by their grown 
ups. 
 
Thursday 27th March - Dr Bike will be on site 
all day checking and carrying out minor 
adjustments to the children's bikes if required. 
 
Monday 31st March - The smoothie bike will 
be at school and all children in Years 2, 3 and 4 
will have the chance to peddle the bike and 
make a smoothie. Reception and year 1 children 
will have their turn after the Easter break. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Share my Work 
April-May 2025 
Please find below dates for Share My Work.  
This will be a 20-minute session for you to 
come into school at 8:45am to look at your 
child’s work with them on the allotted day for 
your child’s class  
Sycamore:​ Monday 28th April 
Beech:​ Tuesday 29th April 
Chestnut:​ Tuesday 29th April 
Pine:​ ​ Thursday 1st May 
Maple:​ Friday 2nd May 
Hazel:​​ Tuesday 6th May 
Willow:​ Thursday 8th May 
Oak:​ ​ Friday 9th May 

 

 

Comic Relief  
Friday 21 March 
It’s wonderful to see so many superheroes in 
school today!  If you would like to make a 
donation to Comic Relief you can still do so via 
ParentPay 
 
Comic Relief Cake Sale 
Don’t forget we are also holding a cake sale 
after school in the main playground today. 

 

Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

Swimming - Term 4 
Year 3 – Pine and Sycamore 
Please note the payment issue for Term 4 
Swimming has now been resolved. You can 
now make payments for swimming sessions 
(February to April) via ParentPay. 
If your child is a Trust Fund pupil, you can use 
the available funds to cover the cost of 
swimming. Please email the school office so we 
can check your balance and arrange this for you. 
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Swimming - Term 5 
Year 2 – Maple and Oak 
Please make sure you have read the letter sent 
via ParentPay this week about swimming for 
Year 2 children starting after Easter.  You will 
need to provide your consent and voluntary 
contribution via ParentPay which is now 
available to do.  If your child is a Trust Fund 
pupil, you can use the available funds to cover 
the cost of swimming. Please email the school 
office so we can check your balance and 
arrange this for you. 

 

 

School Lunches:​w/c 31/03/2025 
Deadline:  27/03/2025 
Don’t forget the deadline for ordering school 
lunches is midnight every Thursday for the 
following week.  If you miss the deadline, 
please send your child in with a packed lunch 
from home for the week. 

 

 

Wraparound 
Kites and Trinity Plus – Term 4 
Bookings for Term 4 are now open. 
 
Please can we ask parents to make sure you 
collect your child on time and that you book 
them in for the period of time required. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email 
shockley@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk (working 
hours Wed 12.30-3.30pm and Fri 9am-3.30pm) 

 

 

Pupil Absence - Polite Reminder 
School Office: 01373 461949 
We kindly ask parents to call the school office 
before 9:30am if your child will be absent from 
school that day. All phone messages are picked 
up in the morning. Please avoid sending 
messages via Dojo as they are not guaranteed 
to be checked in the morning.  Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

Friends of Trinity First School 
 

Frome Lions Sponsored Swim 
Swimmers Needed! 
A huge congratulations to all of our swimmers 
who took part in the sponsored swim last 
Sunday!  We would also like to extend a big 
thank you to everyone who generously 
sponsored our incredible swimmers. We will 
update everyone shortly with a final total 
raised! 

 

 
 
 

Link for tickets 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fotfs/ 
 

Link for volunteers 
https://volunteersignup.org/PC7K7 
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Local Information 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Flourishing Together 
through 

Kindness ~ Curiosity ~ Respect ~ 
Resilience ~ Teamwork 

 
Trinity First School is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all 
children. 

 
We expect all our staff and volunteers to share 

this commitment 
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